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ADDENDUM # 2 
 

For RFSO # 4930 
 
 
 
TO:  All Bidders 

 
FROM:  Procurement Services  

DATE:    December 22, 2017 

SUBJECT:  Change to Hardwood Pallet Specifics 

 
 
 
There is a change to the Hardwood pallet tender specifics from  
 
 
“Hardwood Pallets (48” x 40” x 5.55”) Must be “CHEP” with maximum rating of 1,500 kgs as a safe 
working load. Can be new or used in like new condition. 
 
The department require CHEP pallets only.” 
 
 
To 
 
 
 “Hardwood Pallets (48” x 40” x 5.55”) Must be equal to or better quality than “CHEP” with 
maximum rating of 1,500 kgs as a safe working load. Can be new or used in like new condition. 
 
 
The department cannot use CHEP pallets.” 
 
 
Thanks, 
Joe Carroll 
 
902-388-8929 
 

 
END OF ADDENDUM 

 
 
 

Please return this sheet with your formal bid proposal. 
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